FOCUS GROUP AND SURVEY
PAREBICIPANTS NEEDED

LEARNING ABOUT
TECHNOLOGY ADOPTION
AND USE IN THE
AQUACULTURE SECTOR

WH AT: Aquaculture sector stakeholders are needed
for a focus group and survey research study sponsored by
the USDA, University of Nebraska Lincoln (IRB #22-651)

WH Y The purpose of this study is to create a data
framework about technology adoption and use in
aquaculture to identify potential barriers or challenges
for producers.

WHO: You may qualify to participate if you are an
adult fisherman, waterman, or aquaculture farmer.

Complete it on your computer at this REGISTER NOW
link:

:I'I'Ii'| ° https://forms.gle/RKYXotdLH282p mmgm
PNT9 UI3pHIECUv6FGZ8

Attend a Focus Group Session at
the Virginia Seafood Agricultural
Research and Extension Center

Friday, January 20th, 2023

0000| 9.00AM -1.00 PM
g g g O] 15 Rudd Lane, Hampton, VA 23669

Lunch will be provided
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